
  
 

 
From: hshainian@aim.com [mailto:hshainian@aim.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 12, 2008 10:59 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Participant Fee Disclosure Project 

Hello, 
 
I was referred to you by the Wall Strett Journal online edition.  I called the 401(k) plan 
administrator at the corporation I work for and asked about the fees and they said that 
they don't disclose that information.  What?  Since when can someone else take money 
away from me in the form of investment management fees and not tell me about it?  Is 
this America or communist Russia?  Please fix this and change the laws here. 
 
Harry Shainian 
El Segundo, CA 
(310) 335-3135 


